

FAMBA Minutes
June 24, 2025 @ 7pm

Attendance: Krystal, Drew, Judy, Rachel T, April, Amber, Melissa S, Dawn, MaryBeth

Secretary Report

- School district FAMBA information is updated to reflect Amber.
- Need to get tentative rosters from Mr. Smith for emails/signups

Treasurers' Report

- General Account – April
Presented by Judy. Motion to approve by Amber; seconded by Krystal. Motion passed unanimously.
- General Account – May
Presented by Judy. Motion to approve by Melissa; seconded by Mary Beth. Motion passed unanimously.
- Student Account – April
Presented by Judy. Motion to approve by Drew; seconded by Rachel. Motion passed unanimously.
- Student Account – May
Presented by Judy. Motion to approve by Amber; seconded by Krystal. Motion passed unanimously.

Faculty Report

Mr. Smith

- Seeking to purchase polo shirts for Mr. Metnich & existing staff
 - Pending Invoice
 - Seeking to repair a strap on quad case- motion approved.
- Inquire about pricing for chaperone shirts, ask MB about pricing from tees & tops. Entirely optional, parent funded.
- Trailer needs inspected once the insurance is paid (site down.)
- Julia Wesoloski donation. Motion denied. Krystal will send a response.
- FAMBA Scholarship

Committee Reports (7:45pm)

- Fundraising
 - General Fundraising
 - Online Raffle- No tickets sold since January. Suggest issuing refunds.
 - Spirit Night
 - No ticket sales at gate
 - Sell leftover band swag, advertise \$2,000 Cash Giveaway
 - Student Account Fundraising
 - Jun/Jul/Aug - Marianni's Hoagies

- Apparel Updates
 - Everything is ready to go!
 - Banquet Updates
 - Retainer is paid, official date is 11/2, 1pm-4pm
 - Caterer is booked
 - Seeking 1 banquet support person
- **Old Business (8:10)**
 - Family Band Meeting - FAMBA Intro
- **New Business (8:15)**
 - Band Camp Volunteers & Donations
 - 5 online monetary, had just about all items needed
 - Spaghetti Dinner for Parent Preview Night
 - Need to start calling now for donations
 - Senior Celebration Banners
 - FAMBA will include a double sided 18x24 weather resistant non-photo yard sign
 - Parents seeking to have a banner like previous years will have the option to pay to upgrade the sign. \$700+ in savings
 - If Swanson charges same price as last year, it would be about \$35 to upgrade but TBD

Motion to adjourn Amber. Motion to 2nd Drew.

- **End Meeting 8:38pm**